
Catholic United Financial Quarterly Meeting 
March 1, 2015 

 
There were 7 members present. 
 
President Barb Walz opened the meeting with a prayer.  The minutes of the last meeting were 
read.  A motion was made by Judy Schutz to accept the minutes as read.  It was seconded by 
Avon Vossen.  The Treasurer’s report was read and a motion was made by Jeff Theis to accept 
as read.  This was seconded by Avon Vossen. 
 
Catholic United Financial has okayed a $500 technology grant to the St. Nicholas Religious 
Education Program.  The check has been delivered to Mat Walz by Dave Stang, our 
representative. 
 
Matching Grant events are put on hold until a different plan for events has been discussed.  The 
euchre card parties have not been done very well the last couple of years.  A breakfast event 
will still be on for March 29, 2015 for the Religious Ed Program.  All officers are encouraged to 
help with the breakfast. 
 
Being no further business, a motion was made by Avon Vossen to adjourn the meeting.  It was 
seconded by Judy Schutz. 
 
President Barb Walz closed with a prayer. 
 
Submitted by Gene Schutz, secretary. 


